xfinity

May 29, 2020

The Hon. James Bouley
Office of the Mayor
City of Concord

41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Xfinity Package Information
Dear Mayor Bouley:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity packages.
Accordingly, please note as of June 30, 2020, the following packages will no longer be available for new
subscriptions:

e Super Triple Play
Signature Triple Play

e Select Triple Play

e Standard Triple Play

e Super Double Play

e Signature Double Play

e Select Double Play

e Standard Double Play

Customers currently subscribing to one of these packages, will continue to receive the package until they
make a change, or receive further notice.

This information is being shared with customers via bill message. If you have any questions, please feel free to
centact me at Bryan_Christiansen@cable.comcast.com.

Very truly yours,

Bryan Chwistiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs




